
   

 

 CSB/2025/A/B.1.1-230                     

 

Thursday 28th August 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Re: Final Reminder – Ski Trip Deposit Deadline: 4th September 2025 

We are thrilled to announce our school’s first-ever ski trip, offering students an unforgettable 

adventure in the Italian Alps! This exciting opportunity is organized in collaboration with 

Snowtraxx International, a UK-based tour operator with extensive experience in arranging ski 

trips for international schools, especially in the Middle East.  

The trip will take place in Passo Tonale, Italy, from 3rd to 11th April 2026, and is open to all 

students in Years 7–12, regardless of skiing experience. Although April may seem far away, 

early booking is essential to secure accommodation and services.  

The base cost of the holiday (EXCLUDING FLIGHTS) per student is BD 980, which is 

inclusive of:  

All applicable taxes, including road tolls and resort tax  

• Airport–hotel transfers  

• Comprehensive travel insurance  

• 7 nights full-board accommodation at Hotel Dolomiti, Passo Tonale  

• Ski or snowboard equipment rental  

• Helmet rental  

• 5 hours of daily ski tuition with qualified instructors  

• 6-day ski pass for Passo Tonale  

•  On-site support from the Snowtraxx resort team  

• Snowtraxx Snowsport School certificates and presentation evening  

• Après-ski activity package (sledging, movie night, and more)  

On top of this is, travel costs (that the travel agent suggest we source locally cheaper) 

will be no more than BD400.  This means that the total price for the holiday is around 

BD1380.  

Please note: Schengen visa fees (if required) are not included in the trip cost.  

 Optional extras such as ski suit hire and accessory packs (backpack, socks, goggles) are 

available at an additional cost and will be delivered directly to the hotel.  

For more information about the resort, hotel, and piste maps, please visit:  

     https://www.snowtraxx.co.uk/passo-tonale-italy/   

Places will be limited and allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. To reserve a spot, 

please submit a non-refundable deposit of BD250 by Thursday, 4th September 2025 using 

one of the following methods:  

https://www.snowtraxx.co.uk/passo-tonale-italy/


   

 

 CSB/2025/A/B.1.1-230                     

1. Bank Transfer (Benefit / IBAN) 

IBAN: BH64NBOB00000099641380 

Email a screenshot of the transaction to: cashier@capitalschoolbahrain.com 

2. Quick Pay via School Website 

Visit: https://www.capitalschool.net/en/qpay 

Select the "Trips" category and include your child’s full name in the payment details. 

Email a screenshot of the transaction to: cashier@capitalschoolbahrain.com 

3. In-Person Payment 

Pay directly at the school cashier. 

Please note that places are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. We 

will not be able to accept deposits after the final deadline. 

We look forward to an incredible adventure with our students in the Italian Alps! 

With warm regards, 

 

      

Assheton Woodall       

Principal 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


